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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
CAPPAGH ROAD, BALLYCOOLIN  
(PART OF)
Fingal County Council has now made an order temporarily closing 
a section of Cappagh Road at the roundabout junction with 
Kilshane Road/Kilshane Way/Mitchelstown Road from 7.00pm on 
Friday 20th August 2021 to 11.00pm on Sunday 22nd August 
2021 and from 7.00pm on Friday 27th August 2021 to 11.00pm 
on Sunday 29th August 2021. The closure is necessary to 
facilitate the installation of a 1200m watermain by Roadbridge Ltd 
on behalf of Irish Water. 
Alternative route available is via: 
Mitchelstown Road, Corduff Road, Ballycoolin Road and  
Cappagh Road (Part Of).
Local access will be facilitated where possible and extensive 
diversion and information signage will be in place.

Olivia McCormack, Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area 


